
PLEASE ATTEND!!!! 

 

Hamburg High School  

Informational Meeting 

Thursday, February 7, 2019 

7:00 p.m. in the school gym 

 

All interested students, parents and 

community members are invited to 

attend!!   

 

Dr. Mike Wells, Superintendent and some 

of the Board Members will be at the 

meeting to answer questions and listen to 

your ideas & input concerning getting 

our High School back in Hamburg. 

 

 
 


